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3rd May 2024 

Dear St Chad’s Families,  

 At St Chad’s, it is important that children feel a sense of belonging and togetherness during their 

time in school. Having a school uniform promotes this inclusivity and equality amongst all children. 

There has recently been an increasing number of children wearing PE kits not in line with school 

uniform policy and, therefore, we would like to inform you of some changes that we are making to 

the PE uniform from September 2024. 

St Chad’s PE kit will still consist of a royal blue logo/non-logo t-shirt and plain black jogging 

trousers/leggings/shorts/skort. However, children will now be required to wear a St Chad’s logo 

royal blue hoody from Uniform Plus (see details below) instead of a plain black hoody.  

We appreciate that purchasing items of clothing with the school logo can cause financial strain 

which is why we will be contributing 50% towards the purchase of your child/children’s first hoody. 

Any parents or families eligible for free school meals will have the full cost covered by school for 

the first hoody purchased.  

Please can we take this opportunity to remind parents that the t-shirts worn for PE must be plain 

royal blue with or without the school logo and they must not be football tops. If you have any 

concerns about purchasing or obtaining the correct PE kit for your child, please email the office 

and we will endeavour to assist with this.  

Over the next few weeks, school will be contacting parents eligible for free school meals for their 

child’s/children’s sizes. So that we can offer all other families 50% off (costing families £7 per 

hoody rather than £13.99), we will need to pass on your child’s name to Uniform Plus, so that 

when you go to purchase the hoody, they can apply this discount. If you would prefer us not to 

pass on your child’s name, please contact the office by Friday 17th May and we will give you the 

option to purchase the hoody from us instead.  

Uniform Plus are in the process of making a St Chad’s hoody available, so this may not yet be 

visible on their website or available in the shop just yet. Please also note that you will have until 

September 6th to use your 50% discount. Purchases after this date will be at the full price of 

£13.99. Uniform Plus are located on Tamworth Street in Lichfield and their website is below: 

https://www.uniformsplus.co.uk/category/school-uniforms/st-chads-ce-vc-primary-school/ 

Again, these changes will be from September 2024.  
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact school and we thank you in 

advance for your support with this. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Aitken & Mr Jones 
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